Date: November 10, 2020 Sender: Dr. Chaim Nissel

Dear Students.

I hope your time on campus has been going well. If you did not get tested with the YU COVID-19 Monitoring Program on Monday, 11/9/20, please sign up now for a testing slot for tomorrow, Wednesday 11/11/20. All students who are coming to campus are required to participate in this program, or they will be barred from entering any YU building. If you tested Positive for Covid in the past 90 days, please send proof of that Positive test to covidmonitor@yu.edu and you will be waived from this testing requirement.

How to schedule an appt:

- For testing on Beren please click here.
 - o Beren testing location is 215 Lexington Avenue- 3rd floor.
 - o 10:00-1:00 & 2:00-5:00
- For testing on Wilf please click here.
 - Wilf testing location is Furst Hall 2nd floor.
 - o 12:00-3:00 & 5:00-8:00
- Once you've successfully registered and scheduled your appointment time, you will receive a confirmation email with the time and location.

Reminder:

- There is no eating, drinking, or chewing gum for 30 minutes prior to providing a saliva sample.
- Once you are scheduled for testing, you may come at an alternate time during the testing hours on that day, if need be.

Thank you for your help in keeping our campus healthy and safe. Compliance with the COVID-19 Monitoring Program is mandatory for all students who are coming to campus and will continue to keep your friends, faculty and rebbeim safe.

Dr. Chaim Nissel

Vice Provost for Student Affairs